FAFSA Fact Sheet
Launch of the 2024-2025 FAFSA Form
· There are major changes and improvements coming to the 2024-25 FAFSA form. This redesigned and streamlined FAFSA form will be available by December 31, 2023.
What You Need to Know
The 2024-2025 FAFSA form will expand eligibility for federal student aid. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]610,000 new students from low-income backgrounds will be eligible to receive Federal Pell Grants due to updates to student aid calculations
· Use the Federal Student Aid Estimator (https://studentaid.gov/aid-estimator/) to get an early estimate of what your federal student aid could be after submitting the new form.
The 2024-2025 FAFSA form will offer a new, streamlined user experience for students and their families. 
· Applicants will be able to skip as many as 26 FAFSA questions, depending on their individual circumstances. Some applicants will need to complete as few as 18 questions, taking less than 10 minutes.
What You Can Do Now
· Find out if your parent(s) will need to be contributors on your form
· If your parent(s) will need to contribute to your form, make sure each contributor creates their own StudentAid.gov account. Even if a contributor doesn’t have a Social Security number, they will be able to create an account when the form goes live.
· Watch the Preparing for the FAFSA Form playlist on YouTube by searching “Preparing for the FAFSA Form”. Multiple videos will be available. Make sure to look to see that they are posted by Federal Student Aid. 
· Follow Federal Student Aid on social media and announcements – including an alert when the new FAFSA form is available to complete.  
